
EACP Committee 

From: 	 Lantana Hoke <Ikhoke@gmail.com> 

Sent: 	 Saturday, September 05, 2020 3:19 PM 

To: 	 EACP Committee 

Subject: 	 Testimony: EACP-1: INTEGRATED PEST AND ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT ON 

COUNTY PROPERTY 

Aloha, 

I am writing in full support of EACP-1: INTEGRATED PEST AND ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT ON COUNTY PROPERTY, 
introduced by Council Member Shane Sinenci. This bill would prohibit the County's purchase or use of certain pesticides and fertilizers 
on County-owned parks, playing fields and roadways. 

I fully support the adoption of this measure. Please do your part to protect our residents by voting to pass this bill. 

This is awesome and exactly the kind of work I admire from the County Council. 

Mahalo for your time, 

Lantana Hoke 
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